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The Ray Kinsland Leadership Institute in partnership with the Qualla Education Collaborative is
requesting a one-time donation of $62,500.00 from the General Fund be awarded to the Cherokee Boy's
Club to support bringing the AISES Leadership Summit to Cherokee in the Spring of 2019 contingent
upon a match of $62,500 being awarded to AISES by the Cherokee Preservation Foundation (Item No.
17)
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